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Health First Colorado (Colorado's Medicaid Program)  

Behavioral & Physical Health Benefits Are Coming Together  
This letter is informational only. You do not need to take action. 

 
 

Dear FirstName LastName: 
 
Beginning July 1, 2018, your physical and behavioral health benefits will be managed by one organization. 
Your physical health services won’t be managed separately anymore. 
 
What does this mean for me? 
 
This means you won't have to work with two separate groups anymore to get help with your physical and 
behavioral health care. 
 
Your covered Health First Colorado benefits and services are not changing. You can continue getting physical 
and behavioral health care. Your Health First Colorado eligibility has not changed.  
 
What happens now? 
 
You will receive a letter with more details in the next few weeks. The letter will give you contact information for 
people who can answer any questions you may have.    

If you have questions about this letter, please call us at [RCCO Phone Number].  
 
Sincerely, 
 

[Name of RCCO]  
 


